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May 16, 2015 

A Ceremonial Meeting of Saladin Shriners was held on the above date at the Grand Rapids Masonic Temple. 

Divan Officers Present: 

Daniel Soullier - Potentate 

William Martindale - Chief Rabban 

Jonathan Clifford - Assistant Rabban 

Jonathan Duley - High Priest and Prophet 

Harry Jones - Oriental Guide 

Richard Williams - Recorder 

mvan Officers Absent Excused: 

Dave Neff- Treasurer 

The temple was opened in Regular form at 12:00 pm. 

The Recorder reported David Neff had recovered from his ankle surgery earlier in the year and was in Chicago awaiting 

surgery on his neck to correct an unrelated issue. 

Petitions for Initiation and Membership were received from Bros. Brandon Satterlee, James Kiefer, Robert Strome, David 

Craig, William Vaillancourt, and James Woolever. A ballot was passed and found clear. 

The First Section of the Ceremonial was conducted by a team led by Noble Bart Levan, Director of the Ritualistk Cast. 

The Second Section was conferred by a team led by Noble Roger Hekstra, Director of the Directors Staff. 

The Temple was officially closed at 3:38 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rick Williams 

Recorder 
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